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he children in Class 6 have had a fantastic week.

In numeracy, the children have started a new topic based on length and height. The class have been us-
ing a ruler to measure different items and they have played a range of interactive whiteboard games to

deepen their knowledge.

In literacy, the class have continued to study the poem ‘The Walrus and the Carpenter.” This week the
children completed a concrete poem based on the walrus and in SPAG, the children having been finding
facts about bees.

In topic this week, the children have started a new topic called ‘Bright Sparks.” During the knowledge

harvest, the children discussed which appliances at home and at school need electricity to work.

This week the children have been listening to Harry and the Dinosaurs at the Museum by Ian Whybrow
and Adrian Reynolds. The children enjoyed listening to the adventures of Harry on his visit to the muse-

um.




